President Roosevelt Letter
[bookmark: _GoBack]President Roosevelt,
                                 I would like to express my gratitude to you in regards to the creation of The Tennessee Valley Authority. This Authority has impacted my life in many ways. One example is the job security I have been able to be awarded. For example, before when I worked on my farm I was unable to predict my yearly Income. But know I know that I will receive a paycheck at the end of the month. Another great opportunity this has created is that I am able to receive power to my farm. Before the TVA I had to go to bed once the sun went down. But know I can work longer hours thanks to the introduction of power to my home. Finally Mr. Roosevelt I must spark some criticism of the TVA. One being that I was disappointed that I was relocated for the creation of a new lake. I completely understand that I was needed to move because without my corporation the TVA would not have existed. So I ask of you to please closely look at where the new dams will be built so less people would me impacted. Once again I want to thank you Mr. Roosevelt and I look forward to more programs from you administration.

Regards, Jett Wallace 

